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February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Safety and Well-being of our Students 

Summary of action(s) required Dates 
Please read information below. ASAP 

As we continue to strive for the safety and well-being of our students and the surrounding 
community, I would like to address an important matter regarding the drop-off and pick-up 
routines at Bottisham Village College. 
 
To ensure a smoother and safer process for everyone, we kindly request that all parents 
and carers utilise the Sports Centre entrance when dropping off or picking up their 
children. This request is made to alleviate congestion and minimise disruptions for the 
Council's Locality services that utilise the other entrance. It is also a measure to decrease 
the risk of accidents involving our students and other vehicles. 
 
We have observed that parking on the road near the school premises often leads to 
congestion, affecting not only our students' safety but also the flow of traffic through the 
village. Therefore, we urge you to avoid parking on the road and to drive considerately 
at all times in the vicinity of the school. 
 
In addition, we are committed to promoting environmentally friendly practices within our 
school community. To this end, we encourage all students, where possible, to use more 
sustainable modes of transport to get to and from school. Whether it be walking, cycling, or 
carpooling, every small effort contributes to a healthier environment and reduces traffic 
congestion around the school. 
 
We understand that mornings and afternoons can be particularly hectic, and we appreciate 
your cooperation and commitment to making our school a safer place for everyone. Your 
support in adhering to these requests is invaluable, and we thank you in advance for your 
understanding and cooperation. 
 
Should you have any concerns or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with the school office. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your ongoing support of Bottisham Village 
College. 

Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr D Fullman 
Deputy Principal 

 


